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From: Esther Kissack 
Sent: 20 November 2022 15:19
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Re: OBJECTION TO BUILD 258 HOUSES IN EXMOUTH

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear Sirs/Madams, 
 
I would like to file my appeal against the building of 258 houses.   Surely,  we don't want another 
Goodmores.  
 
Therefore,  I object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of 
Exmouth  (Exmo_04a,Lymp_09,Lymp_10,Lymp_14) in the Local Plan which are not sustainable.  Instead, 
plans to build a new community in the area North of Hill Barton should be accelerated and more housing 
sites identified in Exmouth within the town's existing Built Up Area Boundary.  
 
Additionally,  Exmouth needs infrastructure to cater for the existing communities.   Bypass is urgently 
needed, schools, medical facilities are struggling to cope right now, sewage system is under 
strain,   wellbeing centres, more risk of flooding if these fields get coveredin tarmac and concrete, the list 
goes on.  I strongly urge you to consider the congestion of properties which will damage the beauty and 
attraction of Jurassic coast site. 
 
Definitely,  the proposed sites around us are are clearly not the right place,  therefore,  I ask your office to 
look at this planning application considerably.  
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs. E Kissack  


